
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 14th September 2017 
 
 

This notification is regarding the rectification works on Locomotive Street. 
 
Initial works are scheduled to commence this Friday and continue until the 7th October. 
 
One lane will remain open with traffic control in place for the entirety of the works. Work will be 
completed section by section and at the end of each day the area will be back-filled with road plates 
over the top and both lanes re-opened as normal. 
 
Traffic control will be in place at all times and access to the site maintained. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me at 

atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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